## KENYA METHODIST UNIVERSITY

## OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

## **MEMO**

TO

All MBChB Year 6 students

FROM

Registrar, Academic Affairs

REF

KeMU/B/RGAA/GEN/031

DATE

September 18, 2024

**SUBJECT** 

RECALL FROM RECESS TO RESUME STUDIES

Reference is made to the above subject matter.

The Kenya Medical Practitioners and Dentist Council (KMPDC) approved the use of Consolata Nkubu Hospital as an alternative hospital for MBChB year 6 class to complete their learning and examinations.

We therefore recall all the MBChB year 6 students to resume their studies on Friday, 20<sup>th</sup> September 2024.

Thank you.

Dr. Lucy kiara, PhD.

Registrar, Academic Affairs

Vice Chancellor

Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA)

Dean, School of Medicine & Pharmacy

Academic Staff – School of Medicine & Pharmacy